
 
Willamette National Forest | April 2022 

Special Forest Products 
Do Not Collect Fungi Species 

The following are rare fungi on the Willamette National Forest. We ask that you do not collect 
any of these Regional Forester’s sensitive species. If you do collect them by accident, we request 
that you please contact the Forest Botany Program Manager (Thomas.McGinnis@usda.gov) and 
send him pictures of the mushroom sliced in half to show the outside and inside (including 
staining if present) to aid in identification. Please include a description and/or coordinates of 
where you found the species so we can document and protect the site. 
 

Scientific Name 
Albatrellus avellaneus 
Bryoglossum gracile  
Choiromyces venosus 
Cortinarius barlowensis 
Gastroboletus vividus 
Gymnomyces fragrans 
Helvella crassitunicata 
Hydropus marginellus 
Mythicomyces corneipes 
Phaeoclavulina abietina 
Rhizopogon alexsmithii 
Rhizopogon clavitisporus 
Rhizopogon exiguus 
Rhizopogon inquinatus 
Russula idahoense 
Sarcodon fuscoindicus  
Stagnicola perplexa 

 
We also manage rare old growth- associated species, called survey and manage species. These 
should also not be collected:  

Scientific Name 
Albatrellus ellisii 
Alpova alexsmithii 
Arcangeliella camphorata 
Asterophora lycoperdoides 
Boletus pulcherrimus  
Bridgeoporus nobilissimus  
Catathelasma ventricosa 
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Chalciporus piperatus  
Choiromyces alveolatus 
Choiromyces venosus 
Chroogomphus loculatus  
Chrysomphalina grossula 
Clavariadelphus ligula 

 
 
Scan the QR code or visit: https://go.usa.gov/xvM2A 
for more information related to mushroom harvest and 
etiquette on the Willamette National Forest. 
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